
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
            1st July 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
As the year is coming to an end, Year 6 would normally have a leavers’ production, a bowling trip, 
a PGL trip and a leavers disco. Due to government guidelines, these events have not been able to 
happen. However, to mark and celebrate their time with us at Bramingham, we are arranging a 
separate event for the children. 
 
On Tuesday 13th July, a ‘Farewell Festival’ has been arranged for our Year 6 children. The event 
will be held between 5pm and 7pm and it will take place outdoors on the school field. There will be 
music, dancing, face painting, free games stalls with prizes and a photobooth (provided by the 
Friends of Bramingham). It will be an opportunity for the whole year group to get together and 
enjoy the evening.  
 
There will be a marquee with seats which means that the event will be able to go ahead, 
regardless of the weather.  We will provide the children with a cone of chips and drinks on the 
evening. There will be an opportunity for red carpet pictures on arrival and any other photos or 
videos taken on the evening, will be added to the USB, which will be gifted to the children at the 
end of the year.  
 
Tickets to this exciting event will cost £5.00 – this is a contribution to the cost of the event and we 
sincerely hope that every child in Year 6 will come. Staff from across the school will be helping the 
children to celebrate.  All stalls, games and activities will be run in a Covid-safe way and current 
guidelines will be followed throughout the festival.  Children will not be allowed to use their mobile 
phones at the event; if children bring their phone, it will be collected in and returned at the end of 
the evening.   
 
To purchase a ticket for your child please pay £5 on Schoolmoney. Your child will then be given a 
ticket for the event in school. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child at this special evening and celebrating their time with us at 
Bramingham. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 6 Team 
 


